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September 2019 

Welcome to our latest newsletter.  After an enjoyable Summer, we are now 

approaching Autumn, with the darker nights & a distinctive chill in the air. 

 

Events over the Summer 

 
In addition to our regular activities, we have been lucky to have 

some wonderful visiting entertainers –including Ballet Bristol who came 

along to perform for us, 12Volt Joe, Lawrence Kell playing the violin, 

Damien Cheung playing the guitar & singing for us, to name but a few. 

We are continuing our Intergenerational Link-Up with The Tin Drum 

Nursery. 
 

During August we have also tired some new activities including Bread 

Making which smelt & tasted lovely, Tie Dye, we’ve also been busy painting  

our Bird Boxes. 

 
 

Summer Days 

In the Garden 
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Our Bird Boxes nearing completion  
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Alpaca Visit. 
We had some friendly Alpacas visit us, lucky enough it was a lovely sunny 

afternoon. Many of the residents commented on how lovely they were & 

how used the Alpacas are to people. 
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We had a lovely performance including dances from The Sleeping Beauty, 

Cleopatra, The Nutcracker, Giselle, La Carnaval, The First Waltz &  

The Seasons.  

After the show the dancers came along to chat with the residents. 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                         

  



5 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

14th September - BARD Musical Entertainers 

18th September - Music with Maureen – Shostakovich 

              20th September - Flashback Theatre – The Big Band 

28th September - Helen Adshead singing Nota Bene 

       

 

A very warm welcome to our most recent new residents: 
 

Max Greenwood – Room 1 

Dick Perry – Room 5 

Esmee Haire – Room 13 

Valerie Cort – Room 21 

 

 

Hopefully all have happily settled into life at Avenue House and already feel 

like one of the family. 

 

Good Luck & Best Wishes Natalie  
 

This month, we all met in the lounge as a surprise, with a few gifts 

 for Natalie who went off on Maternity leave. 
 

We will let you know when we hear of any news of the New Arrival. 
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A few Photos from our Activities  
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Intergenerational Link-Up with The Tin Drum 

We are all enjoying our weekly Link–Up with the Nursery. Over the past 

month we have done Storytelling, Fruity Kebabs, Puzzles, Cake Making, 

Pencil Toppers, Singing, Parachutes Games & Bubbles. 

Our little friends have now gone off to School, and we have been joined by a 

new group of youngsters. 

 

We made ‘Thank you’ cards (as below) 

for our little friends starting school thanking them for joining us & wishing 

them Good Luck starting School. 

 

 

 


